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BOARD NOTICE 808 OF 2025
 

 
 
 

 

EXTENSION OF THE PUBLIC AND INDUSTRY COMMENT 
PERIOD: 

DRAFT INTEGRATED SOCIAL FACILITATION FRAMEWORK (ISFF) 
 
The Department of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI) hereby notifies the public 
and industry stakeholders of the extension of the comment period for the Draft 
Integrated Social Facilitation Framework (ISFF), originally published in Government 
Gazette No. 52787 (Board Notice 789 of 2025), from 20 June 2025 to 04 July 2025. 
 
This extension follows requests from various stakeholders, including industry bodies 
and civil society organisations, to allow for broader and more meaningful 
engagement with the Draft ISFF. The Department acknowledges the significance of 
inclusive consultation and the need for sufficient time to provide considered input on 
this important framework aimed at professionalising and standardising Social 
Facilitation in infrastructure delivery. 
 
Submissions: 
All comments must be submitted in writing on or before 04 July 2025, to: 
 

 Mr. Molatelo Mohwasa 
Chief Director: Programme Management Office (Social Facilitation) 
Email: molatelo.mohwasa@dpw.gov.za 

 
 Mr. André du Plessis 

Chief Architect: Programme Management Office (Social Facilitation) 
Email: andre.duplessis@dpw.gov.za 

 
Please use the subject line: "INTEGRATED FRAMEWORK FOR SOCIAL 
FACILITATION" in your email. 
 
Annexures to the ISFF remain accessible via the DPWI website: 
www.publicworks.gov.za 
 
For enquiries, contact: 

 012 406 1999 |  +27 82 814 8848 | +27 82 792 3071 
 
 
 

_________________ 
L. KAFILE 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR-GENERAL: PROGRAMME MANAGEMENT OFFICE 




